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Assunta Ferrante

From: Mohamed Jivraj 
Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 9:00 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua; Mario Ferri; Gino Rosati; Linda 

Jackson; Marilyn Iafrate; Tony Carella; Rosanna DeFrancesca; Sandra Yeung Racco; Alan Shefman
Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

In the strongest terms, I would like to state that I am appalled and opposed to the size and scope of the development 
project proposal for 8940 Bathurst.  I am also extremely disappointed that the city would even consider such a submission 
given all the debate and contention that arose for the development of the lands next door at 9000 Bathurst.  That debate 
fractured the neighboring community and should have been something by which the city learnt from.  Instead, by even 
considering such a massive proposal, the city is showing indifference and perhaps even contempt for the 
neighborhood.  This proposal of 2 large-story buildings plus 5 additional stacked townhome blocks on a much smaller size 
of land (vis-a-vis the 9000 Bathurst project) is simply outrageous and unacceptable.  Not only does it deface the fabric and 
serenity of the neighborhood, but it also smacks of extreme hypocrisy and double standards.  For this proposal to even be 
considered, it must be scaled back extensively and be in proportion to the density of the neighboring lands. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mohamed Jivraj 
Sahar Chakroun 
Zaynab Jivraj 
Ali Jivraj 
Husayn Jivraj 
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